
Notification  July 2019  

 

 

Flinders Link Project 
 

Vegetation removals  
(Lynton Avenue, Mitchell Park)  
 
 
As part of the Flinders Link Project, vegetation removals and pruning are required to be undertaken along the 

eastern side of Lynton Avenue adjacent Brayden Court, Mitchell Park. This is to allow for the construction of 

retaining walls, the bridge abutment and ramp for the elevated rail line.   

 

These works will be undertaken on Thursday 11 and Friday 12 July between the hours of 7:30am and 5pm. 

 

Lynton Avenue may need to be temporarily closed for short periods of time during the works due to the 

proximity of the vegetation to the road.  

 

Traffic controllers will ensure that access to properties on Lynton Avenue is maintained at all times for 

residents.  

 

For safety reasons, parking along Lynton Avenue will be temporarily removed during the works. These 

restrictions will be implemented at 4pm on Wednesday 10 July and will remain in place until the completion of 

works at 5pm on Friday 12 July.  

 

Further minor vegetation removal and pruning works will be undertaken within the rail corridor in the coming 

weeks. These works will not have any impact on Lynton Avenue.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team please contact us on  

1300 928 345 or email: dpti.flinderslink@sa.gov.au 

 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 

Kind regards, 

Flinders Link Project Team 

 

5 July 2019 
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